
MacMaster, Marianne 

From: Hannah Gosselin <hanngoss1ii1@gmaii.com> 

Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 11:30 PM 
To: Cmte ENR 
Subject: LD 1073 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. .
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To those who are meetingto discuss the safety around metal mining. I agree with the proposal and I am 
writing to implore you to do everything in your power to keep Mainers and this state safe. I'm writing 

because i'm very concerned about health issues and also the ecological damage that this mining will 

cause. 

Please, if you can stop them please do but otherwise please insure in our safety and a statute that states 

ifthis becomes a toxic nightmare that it be shut down immediately. 

Thank you, in advance from a concerned citizen in Bath Maine. 

Hannah Gosselin 

Error Icon 

Address not found 

Your message wasn't delivered to webmaster_Senate@legislature.maine.gov because the address 

couldn't be found, or is unable to receive mail. 

The response from the remote server was: 

554 5.7.1 : Recipient address rejected: Access denied 
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